
 
From: Fred Burke 
Posted At: Tuesday, April 20, 2004 9:00 PM
Posted To: spywareworkshop2004
Conversation: Spyware Workshop - Comment, P044509
Subject: Spyware Workshop - Comment, P044509

Dear FTC,

 

Please get rid of spyware and / or adware.  I never knowingly ask to have such software embedded on my
PC.  It is an invasion of my privacy to have someone tracking what I or members of my family do on the
internet.

 

Thank you,

 

Fred Burke

CT


